Experimental Aircraft Association
Shreveport Chapter 343 of LA, Inc.
Meeting Minutes 23 January 2016  09:30 hrs
Over 20 members and 2 guests were present. 
President George Carrol opened the meeting.
Pledge of allegiance begun by George Carrol.
George reported that Charles Gleason 80 yrs old has gone west. Charles had just finished becoming an A&P mechanic at 80 yrs old.
Spirit of Haughton report by Jimmy McNaughton: Tailwheel being  repaired.
Finance reports by James McNaughton: emailed to members and uploaded to website.
Due to the taxiway work being done, hanger clean-up will be done another day.
Our Young eagles event/open house will be 16 April 2016. Buddy Camp is the chair person for the event.
Barksdale airshow will be 30 April-01 May 2016.
New pictures are being purchased for the display case in the terminal. The current photos will be for sale to help offset the cost of the new.
A 2015 Spirit of Haughton award was given to Mike Hackett for website work for the chapter.
Mike will be changing the website. George, Hardy Cole, and Bill Carroll will help with design and content.
Mike missed the Christmas party but learned that Col. Rob Burgess and Maj. Doug Orms received Spirit of Haughton awards for recognition in getting the B-52 Buff to OshKosh this year.  Stacy Kuba also received an award of appreciation for her role as KDTN airport manager and her work with the chapter.
December saw the second Blood drive in remembrance of Ben Brussard. 16 units of blood were donated.
Late December saw the chapter and A stones throw café hosting a breakfast with some surviving members of the Berlin airlift at the end of WWII.
A certificate of insurance for the chapter was given to Jimmy McNaughton for safe keeping.
Members are asked to visit and contribute on the Chapters facebook page at: https://www.facebook.com/eaachapter343  and also to visit the website at http://eaachapter343.org/  and offer suggestions for content, color, etc…
Suggestions can be sent to president@chapter343.org and webmaster@chapter343.org
We need a volunteer to keep up/change our display case in the terminal. Contact George if you can do this.
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